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By UPF Paraguay: On December 22, 2015 we organized a meeting with 21 Ambassadors for Peace to 

end the year and encourage everyone for a new beginning in next year, and to continue working together 

and fulfill the dream of True Parents. 

 

Participants included a former senator, former minister of the Nation, university teachers, volunteers in 

front of some NGOs, social organizations between Presidents others. 

 

The meeting served to end the year and prepare our hearts to receive year-end holidays, especially 

Christmas commemorates the birth of Jesus. 

 

 
 

 


